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**************************** 
MONTHLY MEETINGS 

General Monthly Meetings are held in the Kogarah School of Arts, Bowns Road, 
, Kogarah on the second Thursday of each month at 2.00 pm. 

The Speaker is followed by afternoon tea then a short business meeting. 

I March 13 

Speakers 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Beverley Earnshaw, Author, Professional 
Historian and Researcher, will speak on the daughter 
of King George IV, Princess Charlotte, who died 
in' childbirth. 

April 10 Dr. Peter Orlovich, Archivist at the National Institute 
of Dramatic Art (Nida) and formerly at Kogarah 
Municipal Council, will speak. on the history of land 
development and early land grants in the colony of NSW. 

March 
April 

Committee Meetings 
10 7.00pm 21900 Forest Road Peakhurst x.. 
7 7.00pm 1 Meriel Street Sans Souci . 



Museum Roster 
March 

2 Carole Tier & Ken Grieve 
9 Mavis Ward & Meg Thompson 
16 Trudy Johns & Elizabeth Emerson 

'-"'23 Betty Goodger& Janette Hollebone 
30 Cath & Leo Sullivan 

April 
6 Gilda Tilia Evelyn Buckingham 
13 Coralie & Albert Lewin 
20 Trudy Johns & Elizabeth Emerson 

v'}:l Betty Goodger & Janette Hollebone 

NEW MEMBERS 
We are pleased to welcome to the Society 

MR. KEN KERSHAW and MR. ALF EVANS 

* 
MUSIC - MUSIC - MUSIC- at the Museum in 2008. 

Enjoy the music of our local Bands on the 3rd Sunday of each month 
between 2pm and 4pm 

Bring a rug or chair and listen to the music in the beautiful surroundings of 
Carss Bush Park. 

The Museum is open from 1pm to 5pm each Sunday. 

MONDAYS AT THE MUSEUM 
will continue in 2008 

and a flyer with details and dates is enclosed with this Newsletter. 

*****~**~*********%%%** 

Members are reminded that our 

A.NNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
will be held on Thursday, 13 March 2008 at 2.00pm 

in Kogarah School of Arts, Bowns Road, Kogarah. 

At our Annual General Meeting the Office Bearers and Committee will be elected for the 
coming year. This is your opportunity to exercise your right to vote and so be part of this 
procedure. 

The Meeting will include a talk by Beverley Earnshaw on the daughter of George IV, 
Princess Charlotte, who died in childbirth. 

There will also be an opportunity to chat with fellow members over a cup of tea or coffee. 
Your attendance at this meeting is valued and appreciated. 




